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If you have any questions or want to get in touch with the FEED1 team, please use the below details

Recruitment Update
We currently have 1990 Infants randomised to the study
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Infants can be co-enrolled into FEED1 and NeoGASTRIC

Training & Delegation Logs 

We need your updated logs

for new staff on FEED1 sent in

FULL, Remember to put end

dates for staff that are no

longer working on the study

Our top recruiters:

Please can we encourage
everyone to do their best

at completing the 
well-being checks 
as soon as possible.

Well-being Checks

Invoice Payments

Please be aware that

invoices will not be

processed until after    

the 27th May, due to

annual leave.

We’re so close to  randomising FEED1's 

2000th infant.

 An online shopping voucher is waiting to be

claimed to whoever reaches this milestone!! 

Happy International Day
of the Midwife

on Sunday 5th May to all  
midwife’s at our Feed 1

Sites.   

for all that you do!!
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